
  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 
18 January 2024 

 

 
To our valued clients, suppliers and stakeholders: 

We would like to warn you about reports of phone scams where callers 
are claiming to be connected with Land Bank of the Philippines 

(LANDBANK) to solicit monetary donations on our behalf. 

Please be informed that LANDBANK, or any of its officers and 
employees, will never solicit any favor, whether in cash or in-kind, from 
our clients, suppliers, stakeholders and the general public. 

As civil servants, we are bound by Republic Act 6713, otherwise known as 

the “Code of Conduct and Ethical Standards for Public Officials and 
Employees.” 

We likewise strictly adhere to LANDBANK’s Code of Conduct – to be 
accountable at all times, and to discharge our duties with utmost 

responsibility, integrity, excellence and professionalism. 

If you receive such calls, please report this fraudulent incident 

immediately through our Customer Care Hotline at telephone number (02) 
8-405-7000 or 1-800-10-405-7000 (PLDT Domestic Toll-Free Number). 

You may also email us at reportphishing@landbank.com. 

Thank you. 

 


